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To whom it may concern: The mail in voting has been rife with government controlled 

fraud, this is a fact, and it has been proven. It is time to end this fraud and return the 

vote back to the people of Oregon. Not the illegals that are cluttering the vote rolls. I 

can see where the Liberal controlled Legislation would not want to allow that as it is 

the Liberals that control the vote without any honest oversight. As a retired 

programmer, I can testify that the vote computer systems IS NOT SECURE by any 

means, again this has been proven many times over. We the people no longer allow 

actions without representation, we no longer want gerrymandering, we no longer 

want foreigners to vote in Oregon that always vote for trhe best of the foreigner 

(meaning supporting those that gives them our labor and our hard work).  

 

I am 3rd generation Oregonian retired and I and my wife cannot afford any more of 

your unconstitutional taxation... We used to be a wonderful family oriented state until 

we lost honest voting.Now you have destroyed Oregon and it is time that we the 

people have it back. If this does not pass, I am confident that Attorney General Pam 

Bondi will take action because this is in fact supporting Federal Law.  


